
From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 7:25 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Chicago Save The Date: C40 Green & Thriving Neighbourhoods Workshop Vancouver 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I think I'm just in time, emailing you a follow-up that I returned from the C40 Workshop in Vancouver, 

Canada, from May 13-17. C40 covered the costs of the return airfare, hotel stay for 4 nights, and meals 

for the 3 days of the workshop from May 14-16. 

  

Please let me know if you need anything else. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Cindy Chan Roubik, Deputy Commissioner, Chicago Department of Planning and Development 

  

  


